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*Manifesto is a ‘step in the right direction’ but ‘fails to address some of
the biggest issues of the day’

*Co-leader Jonathan Bartley: ‘Labour is trying to be all things to all people
and failing’

The Green Party has responded to the Labour Party’s manifesto, which was
launched in Bradford this morning [1], calling on the party to go further and
commit to a full vision for a fair and sustainable future.

Jonathan Bartley, Green Party co-leader, said:

“This has been called the boldest Labour manifesto in a generation, and
that’s no surprise since much of it appears to be based on the Green Party’s
2015 manifesto. Where the Greens have led, Labour has followed – but they
still have a long way to travel on the road to a truly sustainable future and
a fair, open society. It’s said that imitation is the sincerest form of
flattery, but they have to be consistent.

“Labour is trying to be all things to all people and failing. You can’t pour
money into Hinkley and create a renewable energy revolution. You can’t solve
the air pollution crisis while expanding airports and roads. You can’t be a
peacebuilder while renewing Trident. You can’t transition to a new economic
model while hanging onto 20th century ideas where growth is the only answer.
It’s time Labour embraced our full vision for the future instead of cherry
picking a few good Green policies, then contradicting them.

“To see the Labour Party give up on freedom of movement and fail to offer a
ratification referendum on a final deal with the EU is disappointing. Only
the Green Party is committed to keeping Britain close to our European
neighbours, building a truly fair economy and protecting our environment.
Labour’s economics have shifted in a positive way – but they still don’t
offer a complete package to transform this country for the better.”

Notes:

http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/election-2017-399308651.

http://www.government-world.com/greens-respond-to-labour-manifesto/
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/election-2017-39930865


Tweet

Back to main news page

Let’s block ads! (Why?)

https://twitter.com/share
https://www.greenparty.org.uk/news/
https://blockads.fivefilters.org/
https://blockads.fivefilters.org/acceptable.html

